CITY CLERKS OFFICE



Manitowoc Yacht Club 815 Maritime Drive Manitowoc, WI 54220

City of Manitowoc Mayor Nickels 900 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220

Dear Honorable Mayor Nickels and Manitowoc Common Council Members:

On behalf of the Manitowoc Yacht Club, I am requesting the approval to build a 24 x 30 storage garage on the land leased from the City of Manitowoc to the Manitowoc Yacht Club. We are requesting this approval in order to obtain a building permit for this project (with construction to start this fall). We have already contacted Building Inspector Rick Schwarz to move forward with the project.

Enclosed are five copies of the site plan for the storage garage. The storage garage will be a concrete slab with traditional stick-built aluminum siding. The value of this project is approximately \$8,000 to \$10,000.

We are in desperate need of storage and hope that you approve our request.

Sincerely,

Richard J. Kornely

Manitowoc Yacht Club Board of Directors – Member Building Coordinator

920-973-3343